
SOMERSET COUNTY COUNCIL 
NOTICE OF INTENTION TO ESTABLISH A PEDESTRIAN CROSSING 

(ZEBRA CROSSING) 
A367 (BATH ROAD), OAKHILL, SHEPTON MALLET 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Somerset County Council, under Section 23 
of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 and after consultation with the Chief 
Officer of Police, propose to establish a Zebra crossing on the A367 (Bath 
Road), Oakhill, Shepton Mallet. 
 
The Zebra crossing will be located approximately 25 metres northeast of its 
junction with High Street. 
 
Any person requiring further information regarding the above scheme, should 
make such request in writing, quoting reference number KT24012017, to 
Somerset County Council, Traffic Management, County Hall, Taunton TA1 
4DY. 
 
 
                PATRICK FLAHERTY 
                Chief Executive 

              Dated: 9th February 2017 
   

 


